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To: JFULLER at dentistry-po, ttracy@lamar.ColoState.EDU at internet 
Subject: Re: Re[2]: Squirrels attacking birds 
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Howdy! I feel vindicated! OK, here’s the story: 

It was appx. 8 am appx. December 1, 1992, when I saw the white-phase 
gyr(?). I was driving to work (at Kirkwood C. C.), heading west on 
Highway 30. As I drove over the Cedar River I looked off to the 
right, and there it was, sitting at the top of one of the few trees 
just north of the bridge on the west bank of the river. If you ever 
go that way, you could probably figure out what tree it was. I think 
the tree was a cottonwood, probably the only really tall one there. 
It’s possible that the floods have done away with the tree, though. 
I liked that tree. I also saw a bald eagle in it while driving to 
work once. 

So has the sighting of the gyr been verified? We have a gyr here 
in Longmont, CO, and my friend drove down to see it (30 miles) but 
he never found it. 

Just curious. Do you know Dr. Truman Jordan, who teaches chemistry 
at Cornell? He’s been doing some dentistry research at U of I, but 
now he’s on sabbatical. Anyhow, he’s my buddy. Just wondering. 

Todd Tracy (Toad Racer) Graduate Student, Dept. of Biology 
ttracy@lamar.colostate.edu Colorado State University, Fort Collins, CO 
(303) 491-5770 (work) 

Bump, Set, Spike, SIX PACK! 

Quick, free beer!


